
 

  

North Weald Bassett  

PARISH COUNCIL 

  

MINUTES  

Meeting:   PLANNING 1
st
 April  2019 Time:  7.00pm 

 

Venue:      North Weald Library, High Road, North Weald. 

PRESENT:  
Councillors:   (9)     B Clegg, Chairman , A Buckley, B Eldridge,   G Mulliner,   

Andy Tyler, B Bartram, Mrs E Godwin Brown, M Stroud, Mrs S Jackman MBE 

 

Officers in Attendance (2) 

   Susan De Luca – Clerk to the Council 

   Joanna Tyler – Senior Administrative Officer   

 

Members of the Public (0) 

Members of the Press  (1) 
 

P18.173   APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE (3) 
Apologies had been received from Cllr T Blanks 

 

P18.174   OTHER ABSENCES (1) 

 No Apologies had been received from  Cllr R Spearman in time to be reported to the meeting. 

P18.175   DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

There were no Declarations of Interest. 

  

P18.176 CONFIRMATION OF MINUTES 
The Minutes of the Planning Committee meeting held on  18

th
  March  2019 had been circulated  

these were AGREED and signed as a  true record  of the previous meeting. 

       

P18.177  REPRESENTATIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC 

There were No Representations from  Members of the Public on applications. 

 

P18.178 PLANNING APPLICATIONS 
The following comments on Planning Applications were AGREED:  

 

No Application Number Location Proposal 

1 
 
 

EPF/0606/19 
Caroline Brown 

66 Tempest Mead 
North Weald Bassett 
Frederica Mansfield 

Two storey side extension with 
bedroom on first floor and 
driveway beneath 

The Parish Council has NO OBJECTION to this Application 

 

 

      b)  To CONSIDER any other urgent planning applications received since the agenda was  

      prepared. NIL 

 

         c)  Applications received for information only where comments are not normally  

              accepted.   NIL 

 

 



 

 

P18.179  DECISIONS BY EPPING FOREST DISTRICT   
  Members NOTED  that NO Decisions  had been received from Epping Forest District Council. 

 

P18.180  EFDC LICENCES & CONSULTATIONS    

  NIL 

 

 P18.181  PLANNING CORRESPONDENCE  

 NIL 

  

 P18.182 ANY OTHER MATTERS RELATING TO PLANNING   

Cllr Clegg had been advised by the Thornwood Action Group  that a wooden 

 building had been constructed on the travellers site at Woodside.  The clerk advised that she was  

aware of this and had looked at the application and that  it was her understanding that it was part of 

 the Planning Application for the site and was a Utility Building.  He further advised on a  

conversation with a resident in relation to the name change for the site.  The resident had no  

objections to this.  However it was Cllr Cleggs understanding that there were concerns in relation 

 to other enforcement matters on the site. 

Meeting Closed: 7.09PM 

 

  Signed ................................... Date     .............................................. 

 

 


